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HAWK WALK 2016!

Dear Parents/Guardians,

In the past, our school has sponsored multiple fundraisers to help pay for assemblies, school wide events, and supplemental materials to support achievement.  Years ago it was decided among the staff to combine all of our fundraising efforts into one annual event called The Hawk Walk which has grown into a yearly tradition here at Wyandot.  

Wyandot will be hosting this year’s Hawk Walk on Friday, October 7th.  Students who help raise money for our school will have the opportunity to leave class, walk on the track, listen to music, and have a chance to win awesome prizes.  This is a way for us to encourage physical activity, raise money for our school and avoid the door to door selling of magazines or candy.  And best of all, 100% of all money raised goes directly to Wyandot Middle School!

Our goal is for every student to raise a minimum of $10 via pledges from family and friends.  Of course, collecting more than $10 for our school is encouraged also!  On the back of this letter is a prize schedule showing what your student can earn based upon their pledge amount.  Please keep track of pledges and money on the envelope provided.  All money collected is due to your student’s homeroom teacher by Monday, October 3rd to be eligible for prizes.  
Thank you for your support and go Hawks!

Sincerely,
Wyandot Middle School Staff
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